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There’s no reason to change our voting methods away from mail except to prevent 

people from voting. Hearing about the trouble that happened in other states with lack 

of access to voting booths on the day of the vote was scary and frustrating. I think it’s 

worth the cost to keep our state voting by mail by default. 


